
Community Link Project 

In 4B today we have taken part in an art workshop. This is the next step on our journey for 

the ‘Bury Community Link Project’. An artist, Mandy, visited and inspired us with her art work 

and poetry. The theme of the session is looking after the environment. Some of our art work 

will go to Summerseat Primary in Bury and we will receive some of their art work. Fostering 

good community links like this helps build mutual respect for others which is one of our 

British Values. 

 













 


